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Senator Wakai,

Jim Landers <jwland$9@gmail.com>
Monday, March 17, 2014 3:56 PM
TECTestimony

HB2080 MD2

As a long-time resident and property owner of Country Club Knolls in Kailua, I am dismayed by the increasing
frequency of property crimes and the audacity of the perpetrators. In this medern age, theft-of a personal
electronic device is far more catastrophic to the victim than the loss of a television or stereo. Personal
electronic devices are a necessary storehouse of extremely serisitive data including financial, real estate, and

identifying information.

Increasing the severity of this offense and commensurate punishment is a necessary: deterrant to diminish the

frequency of these thefts.

1 fully support the passage of this measure.

Thank you,

Jim Landers
227 Alala Rd
Kailua HI 96734
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Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 11:21 PM

To: TECTestimony

Subject: HB2080 HD2

Aloha All,

I support passage of HB2080 HD2. Law abiding citizens need to be able to prosecute if they see their stolen
property on Craigslist. There is NO good reason to vote against this.

Mahalo,
Leslie Ragan



